
 

 

 

 

 

CIPFA Better Governance Forum 

CIPFA Internal Audit Open Engagement 

 

Webinar  

28 June 2021 (afternoon) 

 

Purpose 
 

The webinar will provide the opportunity for internal auditors working in or for the 

public services to engage with a discussion on the current challenges for public bodies 

and for internal auditors following on from the impact of the COVID-19 pandemic. 
 

 

Learning Outcomes 
 

As a result of attending the webinar, delegates will have greater insight into the 

challenges facing public sector organisations and how internal auditors can provide 

essential assurance and support. 

 

 

Who Will Benefit 
 

The webinar will benefit internal auditors working in or for public sector organisations. 
 

 

Programme 

13:00 – 13:30 Join the webinar 

13:30 – 14:00 Welcome from CIPFA President, Professor Andrew Hardy 

 

The experience and outlook for public services following the 

pandemic and how CIPFA is supporting good governance and 

public financial management. 

 

Professor Andrew Hardy Chief Executive Officer of University 

Hospitals Coventry and Warwickshire NHS Trust 



 

14:00 – 15:30 Internal audit in the public services, what does the future 

hold? 

 

This session will offer a roundtable discussion capturing 

professional and practitioner perspectives on internal audit in the 

public services. 

 

Don Peebles, Head of Policy and Technical CIPFA 

Simon Edge, Chair Internal Audit Standards Advisory Board 

Tom Powell, Head of Internal Audit and Risk Management 

Manchester City Council 

 

Facilitated by Diana Melville, Governance Advisor CIPFA 

 

15:30 –15:45 Closing remarks and a look ahead to the webinars on the 

Summer Internal Audit Update (29June to 1 July) 

 

Diana Melville CIPFA 

  

 

This event is free and open to internal auditors in the public services.  

Please see the full programme of events making up the Summer Internal Audit Update 

and book your place. 

 

 

 

 

CIPFA Sustainability Policy  

 

CIPFA is delivering all of our training courses, workshops and seminars in accordance 

with our sustainability strategy. We do not provide hardcopy course materials to 

delegates and these are now distributed by email in advance of the event. We are 

striving to reduce our carbon footprint in every way that we can, and we hope that we 

can count on your support. 

 

 

 

https://www.cipfa.org/training/c/cipfa-summer-internal-audit-update-day-2-4-20210629-online

